
McGill university 

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

19th January 1938

Dear Mr. lioüarrey,

I have received your letter of the 17th January.

The Registrar tells me that you received the degree 

of Doctor of Veterinary Science in the jtear 1896 and I un 

enclosing his certificate to this effect. TO get a duplicate 

diploma would cost you $10.00 and 1 assume that you would not 

wish to go to this expense and that the certificate will ssrve 

your purpose. However, if you care to send $10.00 we .411 

bring thfe matter before the prop a r oo-iy and have e duplicate 

diploma made for you.

Yotira very truly,

Mr. J.J.itcCarray,
Sta.>ame,8 Military Hospital, 

Sts. Anus de lëtiggue, Quo.


